
Sunday 2/23 6:30 PM PM Worship Service Sanctuary 

Tuesday 2/25 10:00 AM Precept Study: Revelation Part 2 201 

  6:30 PM Precept Study: Revelation Part 2 201 

  6:30 PM Divorce Care 122 

Wednesday 2/26 10:00 AM Ladies’ Prayer Time 112 

  6:15 PM Teen Group 104 

  6:30 PM Awana, Ladies’ PM Bible Study, ESL 

Thursday 2/27 6:30 PM Elder Meeting Mathias Ctr 

Saturday 3/1 7:00 AM Men’s Breakfast Gym 

  TBD Teens: Service Saturday for TSF TSF 

Sunday 3/2 9:30 AM Sunday School, Infant-Adult 

  9:30 AM Baptism Class (Adults) 128 

  10:30 AM AM Communion Service Sanctuary 

Meal Ministry If you would like to join a team of people willing to provide 
meals to those in our congregation who are recovering from surgery or who 
just had a baby, please contact Lisa at lwatsoncbc@gmail.com. 

February 23-March 2 

Ministry Emails: elders@cbc-hanover.org ⬧ office@cbc-hanover.org 
mlt@cbc-hanover.org ⬧ benevolence@cbc-hanover.org 

tsfadvisoryteam@cbc-hanover.org ⬧ financeteam@cbc-hanover.org 
Please contact the church office if you would like to connect with one of our pastors. 

To know and make known 

Church 

February 23, 2025 

Calvary 

       Bible 

717-632-3954 

cbchanover.org office@cbc-hanover.org 

603 Wilson Avenue   Hanover   PA   17331 

Calvary Bible Church 

Him Him 

cbchanover 

Cross 

Neighbors Bible 

Worship Body 

Calvary Cares is a ministry of CBC’s members to those within our 
congregation who are hospitalized, in rehab or nursing care, at home 
with physical needs, or shut-in and not able to attend church. Calvary Cares 
cards with contact information for those in need of encouragement, prayer, and 
support are available at the Activities Table. 



Our Global Workers in Africa/Europe 

Tim & Sue Shirey, CEF Regional Staff, Romania 
Our Other Global Partners in Europe 

Baptism A class for adults considering baptism will be held next Sunday, 
March 2 at 9:30 AM in room #128. If you are interested in being baptized 
please contact the office at 717-632-3954 or telliscbc@gmail.com. 

Men's Breakfast Please join us for our men's breakfast this coming 
Saturday, March 1 at 7:00 AM in the gym. We will have a hearty 
breakfast followed by prayer and a time of fellowship in the Word. 
Please bring a friend or neighbor. All are welcome. A sign-up sheet is in the 
foyer. Contact Billy Wolfe, 717-654-1461, with questions. 

Saturday, March 8 at 12:00 PM is CA's next event, so we only have 
two weeks to sign up. It will be a pot-luck lunch followed by a 
presentation by Linette Mansberger. Linette is a local Audubon 

member and will be presenting Appreciating & Attracting Backyard Birds. 
Because many at CBC are bird lovers we are inviting ALL CBC members to join 
us for the lunch and presentation. Sign up today. A heads-up for April 11. We 
will be doing Guess Who's Coming to Dinner.    

Daddy Daughter Date Night The Men’s Ministry is sponsoring a semi-
formal evening for dads and their daughters to enjoy a meal and fun activities 
together on Friday, March 14 at 6:00 PM in Boyer Hall (doors open at 5:30). 
The cost per person is $5 (pay in person or online). Sign up in the foyer. 

Pins and Needles The ladies’ sewing group will be meeting Saturday, 
March 15 from 9 AM-12 PM in room #122. Regular sewing machines 
and sergers are needed. Contact Carol for more info, 717-225-5236. 

Night of Entertainment Attention all entertainers! If you've been gifted 
with a unique or special talent or even an amazing party trick to share, we'd 
love to see it! Our last talent night included a wide variety of skills from folks 
of all ages and abilities. We hope you consider participating, as the event is 
fun-filled and relaxed. If, however, you are not interested in participating, we 
hope you can still join us in the audience! Please mark your calendars for 
Saturday, March 22 at 7 PM with an ice cream social to follow. 

Choir for Good Friday Service CBC will be hosting a combined 
Good Friday service on April 18. We hope to gather interested 
musicians from all participating churches to create a combined 
choir! We will have several rehearsals to prepare this music and 
will have audio tracks and/or sheet music available for personal practice 
outside of rehearsals. You must be age 13 or above to participate. You do not 
need to be a member of CBC for this event. Sign up in the foyer or email 
lsternercbc@gmail.com.  

AM Worship Service 
   Scripture Reading: Psalm 34 
   Message by Jason White, Associate Pastor: Acts 1:1-14 
 Jesus’ Ascension: Transforming Prayer from Duty to Delight  

PM Worship Service 
   Welcome by Mike Robinson, Elder 
   Message by Jim Gilford, Elder President: Varied Texts 
 Some Thoughts on Knowing Him and Making Him Known 
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CBC’s Website, cbchanover.org, will not be available this Monday 
evening, February 24. See what’s new on our website on Tuesday! 

Adopt-a-Family is in need of coats (kids’ coats, toddler to young 
adult size 18 or 20), and also hats and gloves. We have not 
received many this year. Please consider checking the stores 
while they are on clearance. 

Choir for Palm Sunday & Easter Services If you are interested in 
joining the CBC choir for the Easter season, please sign up in the foyer 
and take a copy of the rehearsal calendar! Typically rehearsing on 
Sunday and Thursday evenings, we will work on a number of songs 

that will be shared on Palm Sunday and Easter morning. You must be a 
minimum of 13 years old and a member of CBC or seeking membership of 
our church. Please email lsternercbc@gmail.com with any questions. 

Help Needed: Men, help is needed on the money counters team on 
a rotating basis on Sunday mornings. If interested please email Kenny, 
treasurer@cbc-hanover.org. 

2024 Giving Statements, 2025 Offering Envelopes, and Sermon 
Outlines are available at the Usher’s Station in the foyer. 
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